
World’s End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001
office@grangeparkprimary.org •www.grangeparkprimary.org
Headteacher: Tijen Hassan

8 January 2025

Dear Parents

Year 6 Science Workshop

Year 6 has planned an exciting workshop ‘Circulation and Heart Dissection ’ as part of our
science biology topic last term. Circulation and Heart Dissection is a carefully supervised
and truly inspiring workshop. It really brings anatomy to life, and provides a unique learning
experience for children.

In this circulation and heart dissection workshop we will investigate -
● The function of the heart and how to keep it healthy
● Circulation of blood through the heart and lungs
● The anatomy of the heart and the roles of the different parts
● How to dissect a lambs heart safely and identify the main structures
● Diseases of the heart and how surgeons can repair defects such as holes in the

heart.
This workshop is run in a very clinical manner. It shows respect for cultural sensitivities. It is,
of course, fully risk assessed.

All classes will be taking part in the workshop on Monday 13 January 2025. The cost of this
workshop is £7.50 which will cover the visiting scientist and all the materials that the children
will be using in the workshop.

Please log onto Arbor>Trips>Y6 Science workshop to make the payment by Friday 10
January 2025.

Children will need to bring their reading books and Chromebooks to school as usual.

Kind Regards

Year 6 Team
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